
 

 

 

 

ADMISSIONS 2019 - IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

1. Applications for UG 2019 will be available only online from 8 April 2019. 

2. Hard copies of application forms will not be available on campus 

3. All admission queries will be received at admissions@stellamariscollege.edu.in or  

    call: 044-28111941 and 044-28111951 from 9:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday to Friday 

4. Completed application forms must be submitted only online. They will NOT be accepted on    

    campus. 

5. Applicants have to pay the application fee through online net banking, credit/debit card only. 

6. Application fee is different from admission fee. 

7. Catholic applicants should upload a scanned copy of their Baptism Certificate within the size 

indicated on the application form. 

8. One round of interviews for CBSE applicants will be conducted after the declaration of the CBSE 

results.  

9. Applicants through the sports quota will have to apply through the normal application procedure. 

Before they may be considered for interview, selection trials will be conducted at Stella Maris 

College, approximately a week after the publication of results. 

10. The norms for admission for NRI applicants remain the same as for all other applicants. However, 

those holding only a foreign passport will be required to pay an additional fee at the time of 

admission. 

11. Applications will be considered valid only after all marks have been entered (after the publication 

of results), and the application fee has been paid. 

12. SMS received by applicants is ONLY for receipt of applications saved correctly and does not 

guarantee admission. 
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